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Dear,  
 

 

 

Congratulations on your acceptance into the Walmart Brighter Futures Program. This program is 

designed to provide you with career development resources and support that will help you succeed at 

Santa Fe College. We are dedicated to helping you find the right certificate programs and gain 

credentials that will prepare you for employment in a growing economy. We are excited that you have 

chosen to take the next steps in finding a career path. 

 

Program acceptance offers help with interviewing skills, job placement, internship opportunities, some 

financial assistance towards program completion, and access to a wide range of college and community 

services.  

 

While in the program, students are expected to do several things which include:  

 Meet with a Walmart Brighter Futures staff member at least 3 times during the semester 

 Work with staff to set professional, academic, and personal goals 

 Complete all trainings/classes according to your goals 

 Communicate with staff members when you experience hardships or difficulties  

 Notify program staff members of changes in employment, successes, and income  

 Perform to the best of your ability  

 

You are encouraged to meet with a Walmart Brighter Future’s staff member to discuss your academic 

and professional aspirations as soon as possible. The office contact is below.  
 

 

We look forward to working with you! 

 
Harold Gertner 
 

Harold Gertner, Coordinator 

Walmart Brighter Futures Program 

Santa Fe College 

3000 NW 83rd St.  

Gainesville, FL  32606-6200 

Building G, Room 34 

352.381.3817 

 
Santa Fe College is committed to an environment that embraces diversity, respects the rights of all individuals, is open and accessible, and is free of harassment 
and discrimination based on, but not limited to, ethnicity, race, creed, color, religion, age, disability, sex, marital status, national origin, genetic information, 

political opinions or affiliations, and veteran status in all its programs, activities and employment. EA/EO notice. Inquiries regarding non-discrimination polices 

should be directed to: Lela Frye, Equal Access/Equal Opportunity Coordinator , 3000 NW 83rd Street, R-Annex, Room 105, Gainesville, Fl. 32606 (352) 
395-5420, lela.frye@sfcollege.edu 
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